Kernow Young Carers – Schools Update

As providers of the new Kernow Young Carers service, Barnardo’s is delighted to be supporting young carers in Cornwall over the coming years.  The new service is different from that previously delivered and means that we will not be able to support secondary schools in the same way that may have been done in the past. 
As part of the new service, Cornwall Council have asked for us to focus on the following:
School support will be focused on primary education to meet the needs of Young Carers at an earlier age and provide the necessary life skills. Secondary schools will also have access to information, practical advice and where appropriate staff support with a particular young person or small group.  
In order to facilitate this as effectively as possible, there will be a Kernow Young Carers worker linked with each school across Cornwall so you have a direct contact in the first instance for advice and appropriate support.  These workers will make contact with you during the Autumn Term.  There is also the Advice Line available which can be contacted on 01736 756655.
